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 Date 2024-11-12 
 

Enquiries Judith Carolus 

E-mail address caroluj@eskom.co.za 

Company name Bidders 
 

Attention Bidders 
 

E-mail address Various 
 

 
Dear Sir / Madam 
 

Description / Project Title 
 

Removal and disposal of general and hazardous 
waste at Acacia, Ankerlig, Palmiet, Gourikwa, 
Gariep, Vanderkloof and Port Rex Power Stations, 
Sere Windfarm and Small Hydros (Ncora Hydro 
Electric Station, Mbashe Hydro Electric Station, 
First and Second Falls Hydro Electric Station – 
Located in the Eastern Cape) 

Enquiry No 
 

WCPK1059JCRR 

Area/Power Station 
 

Various Peaking Power Stations 

 
We wish to thank you for submitting your response to the abovementioned ENQUIRY No 

WCPK1059JCRR.  The matter has now been adjudicated and we regret to inform you that you have not 
been successful in this instance.   

 
The successful supplier is: 
 
YANGA ENVIRONMENTAL SERVICES PTY LTD 
 
Eskom appreciates the effort that your company has put into this process, and we trust that you will 
continue with these efforts in the future. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
____________________________ 
Judith Carolus 
Senior Advisor - Procurement 


